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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 10:17 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * The First Summer 2014 Showroom is Now Online! *  *

 
 

 
 

The Summer Showroom Updates! 
 

 The First Summer Update is now online and is filled with over two dozen 

beautiful specimens! I created the Summer Showrooms to fill the time gap 

between the final Tucson update and the first Denver update. I'm going to 

try to get as many as 5 Summer Showrooms online before leaving for the 

Denver Show in September if time permits. If it doesn't, then these rooms 

will simply merge into the Denver Showrooms. In the meantime, enjoy the 

new minerals and add a beautiful specimen or two to your collection. As 

always, offers are very welcome and layaways are available by request. 

   

 The First Summer 2014 Showroom  
  

* Thanks again for making us your first choice for Fine Minerals * 
 

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   
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The 2nd Summer Mineral Auction Opens Soon! 
  

 

 * New Specimens for the Summer Auctions and Summer Updates * 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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